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This is a Gross overreach by the government and should not be even considered. A 

child cannot safely make this type of decision or even begging to understand the 

consequences of these types of decisions. Parents should continue to have the right 

to make medical decisions for their dependents. The parent is responsible for the 

child legally and this should continue to have control over their medical decisions. 

How about we focus on mental health issues that are grossly underfunded in this 

state.  


